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of the UN Decade on Ecosystem Restoration 2021-2030 and the UN Secretary-General initiative on turning the 
tide on deforestation. 

The proposed agenda for the meeting was adopted. 

 

Item 2. Election of the CPF Vice-Chair for 2021 

The Chair thanked Stewart Maginnis, IUCN, for his Vice-Chairpersonship for 2020, and informed that ITTO and 
IUFRO were nominated as candidates for the 2021 Vice-Chair, adding that CIFOR, CITES, UNDP, UNFCCC and UNFF, 
were yet to assume the Vice-Chairpersonship. Members considered the candidates and decided UNDP to assume 
the 2021 Vice-Chair. It was added that the candidacy of nominated members and those members who have not 
held the Vice-Chairpersonship would be considered in 2022 and its following years.  

Key actions to be taken: 

▪ UNDP will assume the 2021 Vice-Chair. 
 

Item 3. Preparations for UNFF16 

Updates on UNFF16 and intersessional activities, including expected modalities, outcome and the CPF’s role 

UNFF shared updates on the status of preparations for UNFF16 (26-30 April 2021), outlining expected modalities 
and outcome of UNFF16, and the CPF’s role. The modalities of UNFF16 and its provisional organization of work 
are expected to be adopted informally by Member States by 9 February. If adopted as proposed, the UNFF16 
would be held in a virtual format. The advance unedited version of the UNFF16 documents is expected to be made 
available by the end of February 2021.  

The draft programme of UNFF16 includes a high-level round table with the participation of several
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assessment report, the policy brief, and dissemination of results. Plans for 2021 include the continued 
dissemination of results, including through the organization of side events during the forthcoming meetings and 
events, and the initiation of a new global assessment. The GFEP team is currently exploring potential themes and 
will propose a topic and ask for approval at the next CPF meeting. 



https://fra-data.fao.org/
https://fra-data.fao.org/
https://fra-data.fao.org/
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IUFRO, the Chair of the Working Group, presented an overview of the progress made towards the finalization of 
the work plan, highlighting: main considerations in the development of a template; template proposed by the 
Working Group; added value of the new Work Plan template; possible challenges when filling the work plan 
template; and suggested next steps for finalizing/distributing the work plan. 

Members thanked the Working Group and its Chair, and provided their views on next steps, including: importance 
to finalize and provide the work plan to Member States well in advance of UNFF16; 




